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September 27,1974

Bertha Navarro
Pino 106
Coyoucan, Mexico, 21 D.F.

Dear Ms. Navarro:

Thank you for yours letter regarding your interest in Jane Fonda
for the female lcad in UNDER THE VOLCANO, by Malcolm Lowry. It
is my understanding that the script is to be written and dircct-
ed by Paul Le Duc and has no firm start date.

Ms. Fonda is interested in playing the female lead subject to her
other commitments, as well as her usual approvals and to reaching
an acceptable financial position for compensation and participation.

Good luck with the project and plcase keep me informed as to your
progress.

Sincerely,
Paula Weinstein
PW: 3jh

(-1-F Richard Rosenthal
Frank Konigsberg
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